

Edward T. Ramey Direct Dial: 303-376-3712 eramey@hpfirm.com

August 18, 2014

Via E-Mail -- tim@nevilleforcolorado.com

Mr. Tim Neville Neville for Colorado 6344 South Chase Street Littleton, CO 80213

Re: Campaign contributions through Fundly.com website – follow-up

Dear Mr. Neville:

Not having heard back from you, or anyone on your behalf, today, I wanted to follow up on my letter to you of last Wednesday, August 13.

In that letter, Mr. O'Dell and I asked if you could work with us to resolve the confusion surrounding your campaign committee's fundraising program through the Fundly.com website. We particularly asked for your assistance in reconciling the 50-plus "anonymous" contributions reflected on that website with entries in your campaign finance reports (as you've stated that these contributions have been properly reported). We asked – and had hoped – that this task could be completed by today, though apparently that has not been possible.

If you need a little additional time to complete this reconciliation, would you please let us know? If you do not intend to respond to us further, would you please let us know that as well. Our hope, of course, is to be able to resolve this issue cooperatively.

Thank you again for your courtesy.

Sincerely,

Edward T. Ramey